
Hibs’ Hampden ticket update

Hibs’ supporters buying tickets online for Saturday’s William
Hill Scottish Cup Semi Final (18 April, kick off 12.15pm) have
been reminded that they have until Friday 17 April at 5pm to
collect their tickets from the Hibernian Ticket Office.

The Ticket Office will be open from 10am-5pm on both Thursday
and Friday, both for ticket sales and collections. Tickets can
also  be  purchased  online,  with  tickets  available  for  the
North, South and East Stands.

The Ticket Office will not be open on Saturday, so all tickets
must be picked up 5pm on Friday. The club recommend that those
purchasing  from  now  onwards  should  select  the  collection
option, as there is unlikely to be enough time to receive
tickets through the post.

Hibs are awaiting final confirmation with regards to matchday
sales at Hampden Park, and will communicate arrangements when
we can.

However supporters should note that those purchasing on the
day will not benefit from the 10 loyalty points available to
supporters.

Supporters  looking  to  receive  their  loyalty  points  should
ensure  they  purchase  directly  from  the  Club  and  allocate
tickets to individual client reference numbers.
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